
Senate State and Local Government Committee 
 
My name is Doug Pearson and I am in favor of SB2314. As a state we must protect our state 
from foreign adversaries. We are a sovereign state and must look out for what is best for the 
people of ND. Foreign countries do not have our best interests. We shouldn't allow money to 
control what happens in ND over the safety of the people. Please support SB2314. 
 
Thank you Doug Pearson 


